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FOR PROFESSIONAL LEARNING
Hello, colleagues! As you prepare to ‘wind down’ before the holiday/winter break, your PL team is here to wish you a 
very, merry season. We are continuing to work and seek feedback to ensure that members are supported and informed 
of the programs and opportunities available through your Union. As a reminder heading into the new year, here are 
some upcoming deadlines for applications to support you in your professional goals:

Conference Grant Deadline: Wednesday, January 4th, 2023. The PD committee will meet to vet these applications 
and send their recommendations to the Provincial Executive.

PDAF: February 1st, 2023: These grants are up to $5000. Please note that the website and the application have been 
updated to ensure clear guidelines and exclusions.

John Huntley Internship Program: February 1st, 2023.

In the new year, your PL team will also be continuing to offer our workshops for locals and schools, both in person 
and virtually, depending on our schedules. Please contact our PL department via our admin assistant, Karen Staples 
(kstaples@staff.nstu.ca).

Please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions!
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